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October 21, 2020

Honorable Michael P. Victorino
Mayor, County of Maui
200 South High Street /
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Riki Hokama, Chair
Healthy Families and Communities Committee
Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Hokama:

SUBJECT: TURF MANAGEMENT AT COUNTY PARK PROPERTIES (HFC-1 3(1 3))

WAIEHU MUNICIPAL GOLF COURSE MAINTENANCE AND
IMPROVEMENTS (HFC-14)

Thank you for your letter dated October 14, 2020 requesting information on whether the
Department anticipates an increase in green fees or permit fees in Fiscal Year 2022.

We are currently not anticipating any increase in rates and fees in the upcoming Fiscal
Year 2022 and will continue to assess the impacts of COVID-1 9 as it relates to the use of
all Parks facilities.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Ext. 7385.

Sincerely,

KARLAH. PETERS
Director of Parks and Recreation
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